
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Josselyn Quine 
Date: April 20, 2023 
Subject: Annual Availability Assessment - Resolution No. 501 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the proposed resolution for the Availability Assessments for fiscal year 
2023-24.  There are no changes in the assessments from last year.  These assessments will 
generate approximately $136,620 in revenues.  The assessments for improved properties are 
about $77,119 and the assessments for unimproved properties are about $59,501.   
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